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Handweavers and Spinners Guild of Victoria 
Covid-19 Policies.  Issued 7 June 2020. 

 

Key Points 

The Guild will be reopening Craft Supply, Gallery and Office on Tuesdays and Saturdays commencing 

on Saturday 13th June from 10.30am to 2pm 

The Library will remain closed until further notice. Library Books can be returned to the box. 

EFTPOS and Credit Cards only for Touch Free purchases. 

The Guild is very aware of the increased risk as per the Government’s medical advice, to 
those over the age of 70, those over 65 with chronic illness and those who are 
immunosuppressed.  When attending the guild as a volunteer, visiting as a guild member or 
as a member of the public we strongly recommend that those guidelines be taken into 
account by the individual concerned. 
 

The Guild’s Policies 

Limit of 12 individuals in the Guild excluding rostered volunteers. For the first few weeks the 

committee will run each area. 

Hand Sanitiser (provided) required on entry  

Please fill in register with your name and phone number and date and time of entry – 

required on entry 

If you feel unwell, please do not come to the Guild 

If you have any COVID 19 symptoms - fever, dry cough, tiredness, runny nose, sore throat, 

shortness of breath or loss of sense of smell or any other COVID 19 symptoms please do not 

come to the Guild 

If you have been in contact with anyone with COVID 19 in the last 14 days please do not 

come to the Guild 

If you have been tested for COVID 19 and have not received your test result, please do not 

come to the Guild 

Bathrooms are closed except for use of rostered volunteers on the day 

Please limit contact with product. 

Please social distance by staying 1.5 metres apart. 

Please bring your own cups, plates and cutlery.  


